
MARINE GUIDANCE NOTE 

MGN 219 (M) 
(Corrigendum) 

Seafarer Medical Examinations: Guidelines for 
Maritime Employers and Manning Agencies 
Notice to Ship Owners, Ship Operators and Managers, Manning Agencies, Ship Masters and 
Seafarers 

This Note should be read in conjunction with Marine Guidance Note MGN 219(M) 

Corrigendum 

Marine Guidance Note MGN 219(M), issued in June 2002, states that the new Merchant Shipping 
(Medical Examinations) Regulations 2002 will come into force on 30 June 2002. 

This date should be amended in the summary box and paragraph 1.1. to read 1 September 2002. 

The remainder of the text remains unchanged. 

Any enquiries on the content of this Corrigendum 
should be addressed to: 

Seafarer Health and Safety Branch 
The Maritime and Coastguard Agency 
Spring Place 
105 Commercial Road 
Southampton SO15 1EG 

Tel: 02380 329249 
Fax: 02380 329251 
Email: seafarer_h&s@mcga.gov.uk 

Any general enquiries relating to other areas of 
MCA’s work or the supply and content of Marine 
Guidance Notes, Merchant Shipping Notices and 
Marine Information Notes should be addressed to 
the Maritime and Coastguard Agency at: 

The Maritime Information Centre 
Spring Place 
105 Commercial Road 
Southampton SO15 1EG 

Tel: 02380 329297 
Fax: 02380 329298 
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